## AACC Organises the "Ambassadors' Meeting at Vienna School for International Studies"

9 September 2022, DA-Vienna



On 9 September 2022, the Austro-Arab Chamber (AACC) organised the "Ambassadors' Meeting at Vienna School of International Studies", in collaboration with Vienna School of International Studies (Diplomatische Akademie Wien), which was marked by the participation of the Austrian ambassadors to Algeria, Kuwait, Lebanon, Libya, Oman, Syria, Tunisia and Yemen, as well as a number of Arab embassies, represented mostly by Their Excellencies the Ambassadors or the diplomats in charge of bilateral relations.



Their Excellencies the Arab and Austrian ambassadors were warmly welcomed by AACC Austrian President H.E. Sen. Dr. Richard Schenz, Director of Vienna School of International Studies H.E. Ambassador Dr. Emil Brix, and AACC Secretary-General Eng. Mouddar Khouja who moderated the meeting.



The participants commended AACC's continuous efforts to enhance and promote Austro-Arab relations and highlighted the significance of this meeting, expressing their full support for establishing the tradition of an annual ambassadors' meeting organised by AACC.

